
 

TO: OMG Roofing Products Customers 

FROM: John McMahon, SVP & General Manager 

DATE: June 12th, 2025 

RE: Section 232 Steel and Aluminum Tariff Update 
 
 

  

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As of June 4th, 2025, the U.S. government has enacted a 25% increase in tariffs on imported steel 
and aluminum under Section 232, along with a 10% tariff under the International Economic 
Emergency Powers Act (IEEPA). While we manufacture our products in the U.S., many critical 
raw materials are sourced internationally, particularly from Canada. These newly imposed tariffs 
are driving immediate cost increases for OMG, requiring immediate pricing action. 
 
Effective June 12th, OMG Roofing Products will apply an 8% tariff-related surcharge on all new 
orders of metal products.   
 
All shipments on or after June 23rd, 2025, will be subject to the 8% surcharge, including orders 
placed before June 23rd. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me directly or your local OMG representative with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership as we work through these challenges together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John McMahon 
SVP & General Manager 
OMG Roofing Products 


